
 

 

 

 

 

 

Frogwell Primary School Newsletter 

 

28th April 2023 
 

Attendance 
This week’s attendance was low overall at 92.3%.  

The top three classes were: 

1. Fox Class 97.4% 

2. Potter Class 95.6% 

3. Lewis Class 94.3% 

The highest attending class each week wins extra playtime or another  

activity chosen by the class. Please remember that the school is required 

to refer children who have 10 or more sessions of unauthorised absence to  

the Education Welfare Officer, and that each school day has two sessions. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent-School-Friends Association – date correction  
In last week’s newsletter I mentioned that there will be a Special General Meeting to formally adopt a 

constitution, elect a committee etc. Unfortunately, I made a mistake with the date and the meeting will 

actually be on Thursday 28th June at 18:00, not 1st June. This meeting is for all parents and carers and we need 

as many people as possible to attend. Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate children at these meetings 

(adults only). Apologies for the mistake! 

 

 

Parent and Carer Survey  
Thank you to all those who completed our recent survey. There were 61 responses and we will be publishing 

a summary of the outcomes to you in due course, but as a quick headline, 87% said they would recommend 

our school to another parent, which is great to hear. Everyone who responded was put into a prize draw for 

a Marks and Spencer voucher and the lucky winner this time was a parent from Donaldson Class.  

 

 

School and children’s news 
 
 

Well done to Grace A who completed  

the Corsham 2K Fun Run last weekend.  

Fantastic running, Grace! 

 

  

   
Tennis club for Years 3 and 4 started this  

term. Looks like we might have some future  

Grand Slam stars! 

 

 

 



Chloe’s Mobile Farm 

Potter and McKee Classes plus a few other children are working on a project with Chloe’s Mobile Farm this 

term. Each week they are being visited by a variety of different animals for the children to meet and groom, 

which is also helping build their confidence, language and social skills. So far, we have met goats, cows, 

ponies, donkeys, chickens, rabbits, guinea pigs and a dog! Having the farm on site has only been possible 

thanks to a grant from Chippenham Borough Lands Charity, so we are very grateful to them for supporting 

our project. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coronation Crown Competition  

On the day of our Coronation picnic (Friday 12th May) we are also inviting children to bring in something they 

have made for our Coronation Crown Competition. Children can design and make a crown fit for a King or 

Queen from any materials they like. It should be highly decorated and they will need to wear their crowns to 

show the judges in a parade on the day. There will be prizes for the best crowns! Please do not send any 

crowns in to school until 12th May as we cannot store them until then. 

 

 

 

 



 

Fox Class / Dahl Class obstacle course event 
 

   

 

 

Fox and Dahl Classes 

went to Hardenhuish 

School today to take 

part in the 

Chippenham Sports 

Partnership obstacle 

course event, which 

was great fun. 

 

  
 

  
Diary dates for 2022-23 
 

 

Mon 1st May 2023 Bank Holiday  

Mon 8th May 2023 Extra Bank Holiday for the Coronation of His Majesty King Charles III 

Fri 5th May 2023 Donaldson Class to Coronation Games at Abbeyfield School 

Tues 9th – Fri 12th May 2023 Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 12th May Children’s Coronation picnic (after Y6 SATs!) 

Monday 22nd May Open Classrooms 15.05-15.30 

Fri 26th May 2023 Last day of Term 5 

29th May – 2nd June 2023 Half term 

Mon 5th June 2023 Start of Term 6 

Friday 21st July  Special surprise event for children (being supported by this year’s 

fundraising events) 

Fri 23rd June 2023 TD day – no school for children 

Tues 25th July 2023 Last day of Term 6 

 


